
  Sequatchie Valley Institute is a nonprofit organization 
whose mission is to offer society an opportunity to experience

   and learn about living in harmony with nature by providing:
l education, art and research opportunities, land conservation & restoration
l a dynamic model residence and learning center
l a vision for attaining a sustainable future

The Sequatchie Valley Institute 
Invites you to join us at Moonshadow for two

OPEN HOUSES - WILDFLOWER HIKES

Join the Sequatchie Valley Institute staff and friends and the ragwort,  
dwarf buckeye, phlox, bloodroot, trout lily, trilliums, wild geranium, dogwoods  

and more in the beautiful Sequatchie Valley for a spring wildflower hike

Saturday, March 28 - Sunday, April 12
The hikes will be accompanied by expert naturalists.  We will begin hiking  

at 11 am Central time.  There will be a choice of a long, strenuous hike deep  
into the Gulf, or a shorter, more relaxed walk.  Plan to take lots of pictures!   

You are welcome to come early to visit our gardens, hand-crafted homes,  
and crafts gallery, which will be open for purchases of fine nature-based  
crafts produced by our staff, and specialty books. Plan to bring a picnic  

lunch to eat at one of our beautiful picnic areas in the woods.  

A donation of $5-20 will be used for our non-profit educational programs. 

 For directions to SVI, which is located in the Cartwright community just off 
Hwy 28 half-way between Dunlap and Whitwell, or for more information,  

contact us at 423-949-5922, email officemanager@svionline.org
or go to www.svionline.org.


